
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 16 By Councillor Brown for answer by 

the Vice-Chair of the Edinburgh 
Integration Joint Board at a meeting 
of the Council on 6 February 2020 

   

Question 

 

 On 23 December 2019 the Care Inspectorate served a 

Section 62 Improvement Notice on the City of Edinburgh 

Council in respect of Drumbrae Care Home.    

This evidently required the Edinburgh Health and Social 

Care Partnership to put in place new management to take 

over responsibility for the Care Home on Boxing Day. 

The Care Inspectorate made two further unannounced 

inspection visits on the 26 December & 3 January 2020.  

Is the Vice-Chair satisfied the appropriate oversight actions 

were taken following the earlier “weak” ratings recorded by 

the Care Inspectorate on 6 December 2017 & 12 July 2018, 

given the events over Christmas? 

Answer   
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